
 
 

3390 East Harmony Road 
Fort Collins 
Colorado 80528 
United States 
 

Date: December 19, 2024 
 
 

To whom it may concern, 
 
Please be notified that HP Inc. has designated Sporton International Inc. as the agent being 
responsible for this project and to sign the form 731 and other documentation. 
 
All acts carried out by Sporton International Inc. on the matters of relating to all processes 
required in the FCC approval and any communication needed with the national authority, shall 
have the same legal authority as acts on our own behalf. 
 
We further certify that neither the applicant nor any party to this application, as defined in 47 CFR 
Ch. 1.2002 (b), is subject to a denial to Federal benefits, that include FCC benefits, pursuant to 
section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. 862. 
 
This authorization is limited to the product of as following:  
FCC ID: B94-HXHS241 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 

                            
Vanessa Tsai, Product Compliance Engineer 
HP Inc. 
Tel: +886 932285270 
E-mail: vanessa.tsai@hp.com 
 
 


